
Weekly Update 20th January 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Welcome to this weeks update.  Further to our recent Parent Voice meeting, unavoidable weather closures 

will now be put on the website, Twitter and information sent out by text.  

 

 

Year 3 Parent lunch  

Next Thursday 26th January  

Parents or carers of year 3 are 

invited to share lunch with their 

child.   Please pre-order a lunch by emailing the 

school on  

admin@laneshawbridge.lancs.sch.uk. There will be 

a small charge of £2.64 per person.  The deadline 

for letting Gina in the kitchen know will be Tuesday 

24th January.  Please note this is limited to 30 

places so book early. 

Go Velo  

Go Velo will be coming into 

Reception class next week 

to deliver a Learn to Ride 

course on Monday 23rd  through to Wednesday 25th 

January.  Children will be taught in small groups 

which will be run by qualified instructors and all 

equipment will be provided.  Children are to come to 

school dressed in uniform as normal.  Please return 

your consent slips as soon as possible. 

French Play 

Letters have gone 

out with details 

about a French play 

called Shipwrecked 

en France, Year 6 will be going to see at 

Westholme Senior School on Monday 30th January.  

Children will have an early lunch before being taken 

by coach and are expected to be back at school for 

around 4pm.  Again please return consent slips if 

you wish for your to take part or alternatively this 

can be done on the School Gateway. 

Open Orchestra 

PYO Music will be hosting an open 

rehearsal in the school hall next 

Wednesday 25th January 7.30 - 

9.30pm. This is an informal evening where every-

one is welcome to attend.  Anybody who may be 

interested in learning to play a musical instrument 

will be welcomed to have a go or simply come along 

and enjoy the music.  Refreshments will be 

provided by our lovely PTA. 

Car Parking issues 

All of us understand that the safety of the children is paramount.  Further concerns have been raised about the 

speed at which people are driving when using the school car park and incorrect use of the drop off zones 

which should only be used for this purpose.  Ultimately we want the journey to school to be a safe one so we 

would be very grateful if everybody could keep this in mind. 

Year 5/6 Indoor Athletics Final 

Following on from our successful win, 

this will be held at Pendle Vale High 

School next Monday 23rd January 

starting at 4pm and will finish at 

approximately 5pm. For those children taking part, 

letters have gone out this week so please  

return your consent slips as soon as possible.  We 

wish them the best of luck and most 

importantly to have fun and enjoy it.  

E Safety 

This will be held on Tuesday 7th 

February at 6pm in the school hall.   

However school will be open from 

5pm with the children’s work on 

display for you to view.  Please note this is a 

change to what is shown on our Diary Dates.  All 

welcome.  Refreshments will be available. 
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